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Kenneth  Quigley,  is the 14th president of Curry College in Milton, 
Massachusetts, having served in that role since 1996. Mr. Quigley is a graduate 
of Milton High School, the Boston College School of Management, and the 
Villanova University School of Law. He is a recipient of the Boston College 
Alumni Achievement Award for Excellence in Education and also holds an 
honorary degree from Quincy College. During the term of Mr. Quigley's 

presidency at Curry College, student enrollments have tripled and the College has completed an 
aggressive building campaign of residential and academic buildings, as well as achieving significant 
growth in its endowment. The College has also added a number of undergraduate and graduate 
degrees during that period. In addition to his duties at Curry College, Mr. Quigley has discharged a 
number of external leadership roles. President Quigley currently serves as the immediate Past Chair 
of the Board of Trustees of the New England Association of Schools and Colleges (NEASC). 
Additionally, he currently serves as a member of the Board of Trustees of the New England Council, 
Xaverian Brothers High School, Rodman Ride for Kids, Inc. and as an Honorary Director of the Cape 
Cod Baseball League. He has previously served as the Chairman of the Board and Executive 
Committee member of the Associated Independent Colleges and Universities of Massachusetts, the 
South Shore Chamber of Commerce and other Not-For-Profit groups. Mr. Quigley is also an 
experienced public company director, having served as an independent director on the Boards of 
companies listed on both the New York Stock Exchange and NASDAQ as an independent director. 
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